
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

Newsletter No 4 - 9th October 2020 

Holiday Dates -  

 

Last Day of  half-term - Friday 23rd October 

Half - Term Holiday - Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October. 

Monday 2nd November -  Children return to school 

 

Important Term Dates- 

 

Wed 11th November - Remembrance Assembly 

Fri 13th November - Children in Need 

Dates for your Diary -     

Tuesday 13th Oct - Parents Evening via Zoom 

Thursday 15th Oct - Parents Evening via Zoom 

Thursday 15th Oct– Individual Child Photographs 

Friday 23rd October - Non-uniform Day PA event 

Wednesday 11th November -  Remembrance Assembly 

Friday 13th November -  Children in Need 

Monday 16th November - Odd Socks Day 

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 12th OCTOBER 2020  

Monday – Ham, Cheese or Tuna Baguette 

Tuesday –  Beef Burger or Veggie Burger and Salad Sticks 

Wednesday – Chicken Nuggets or Veggie Nuggets, Chips and Peas 

Thursday – Bacon Baguette or Fish Finger Baguette 

Friday – Sausage Roll or Meat Free Sausage Roll, Mash and Beans 

Achievers of the Week - 

Stars: Daniel     Moons: May     Rockets: Harmony    

Planets: Jacob      Astronauts: Indigo    Flying Saucers: Niamh  

Galaxies:  Jack     Asteroids: Skye    Satellites: Kian   

This Week’s News: 

Parents Evening - Tuesday 13th & Thursday  15th October 

This year’s Parents' Evening meetings will take place on Tuesday 13th October and Thursday 15th October for all Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2 classes. The meetings will be completed on Zoom and each meeting will last for ten minutes. The online  
Parents Evening booking system has now closed but if you would like to make an appointment, please call the school office on 
01702 557979.  Details for the Zoom meetings will be sent out today and will also be placed on the school’s website.   

 
School Photos - Thursday 15th October  
 
Individual pupil photos will be taken on Thursday 15th October.  The photographer will only be taking photographs of children 
whose parent have completed the Photo Permission Form this can be found on the school’s website.  This years sibling photos 
will be taken in the summer term when the photographer returns to take class photos. A Link to this form can be found              
below -  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSegvsdubpm1o5UkpFuyzEPJPl8VnTgTTotoCvNNPLm9CcgJtg/viewform?
vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSegvsdubpm1o5UkpFuyzEPJPl8VnTgTTotoCvNNPLm9CcgJtg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSegvsdubpm1o5UkpFuyzEPJPl8VnTgTTotoCvNNPLm9CcgJtg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0


This Week’s News Continued... 

Christmas Cards 

We are excited to announce that this year we will be participating in the Christmas Card Project with Art Projects for Schools 

Ltd (APFS). The funds raised through your support will be used towards Hadleigh Infants and Nursey School PA for the school.  

The project is also a great opportunity to recognise and celebrate your child's creativity and the items they make are great to 

send to family and friends. The artwork your child has created at school and will bring home, will be reproduced in full colour 

onto greetings cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items will also be available, such as a pack of 6 luxury,      

gloss-coated cards, gift tags and wrapping paper If you would like to place an order, all you need to do is visit the online shop 

www.apfsorders.co.uk - and input the unique artwork code found on the label on the reverse of your child’s artwork. You will 

also be asked to input your child’s first name and surname, please note this is just for the school’s benefit to help with       

distribution of orders.  

You will need to hand back your child’s artwork to your child’s classroom, so that it can be sent to APFS for scanning. Pleases 

ensure that the artwork is returned by 19th October 2020. Orders must be placed by midnight on 16th October 2020. Any 

orders placed after this date will be classed as a late order and will be subject to a handling and postage fee.  

Thank you  

On behalf of everyone at the School I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Waite. Over the weekend Mrs Waite         
completed the virtual London Marathon. Before completing this task, Mrs Waite decided to use this experience to try raising 
some additional funds for the school and set up a Just Giving Page for people to donate to. I am delighted to announce that 
her amazing effort and the generosity of so many parents has resulted in Mrs Waite raising over £770 for the school. We will 
be able to use this money to help fund the high quality resources and experiences that we can offer the children throughout 
the coming year. 

If you have yet to see the Just Giving Page and would like to donate, a link can be found below; 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/deborah-waite?

utm_term=RxNwMEj9w&fbclid=IwAR39C5TcKN6HFm9howH2NjQLJ543g52jMQPnULuy8afrbwv0ydW6n5bLnps 

E-safety - Each week we will be providing some information, from the NSPCC, regarding apps and games that children may access.  

For further information on this and other games please follow the link: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?order=title  

Or alternatively you can find further guidance and support on the school’s website: https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/esafety/ 

App Name: BBC Own It 

Official age rating:  4+ 

App information: The BBC Own It app is an online safety and well-being app for young people. It helps them keep track of how 

they’re feeling, build online skills and access support for problems they might face online. It also includes a keyboard that re-

sponds to what they write. It might prompt users to think before sending a message or direct them to help if it thinks they’re 

upset. The app is private and none of the data is shared with anybody else.  
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